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Hello, 
    My name is Adam Kowalski and I am a medical cannabis patient and caregiver 
from NH. The Maine medical program has helped me and my patient’s cannabis 
needs tremendously. I would like to express my concerns that LD 104 & LD 1847 
would negatively impact my access to medical cannabis. Please oppose these bills. 


